
 

Sporting news 

In June 2023 our current Year Five children attended the Mini Olympics 
at Grantham.  Every school was allocated a country to represent and we 
were given the task to design and make a banner to take with us on the 
day. We represented China and won the banner competition for day two of 
the event. We would like to say a big well done to the children for all their 
work putting it together and to Mrs Greenfield who worked her magic to 

create the finished piece.  

Netball 

The netball team have been working together playing in the      
Stamford schools netball league. We would like to say well done 
to our team for all your hard work and determination that we 
have seen in the matches so far.  

Key Dates: 

Wednesday 11th October—Parents’ Evening (1) 

Monday 16th October— EYFS Phonics Talk  

Wednesday 18th October—Parents’ Evening (2) 

Friday 20th October—Last day of Term 1 

Monday 23rd—Friday 27th October—HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October—Staff Training Day (School Closed to children) 

Tuesday 31st October—Term 2 
commences 

Good Work Awards—Week commencing Monday 2nd October 

Congratulations to the following children, who were awarded Good Work 
Awards during  Friday’s worship: 

Reception— Kayleigh and Oswald 

Year 1— Eden and Mabel 

Year 2— Thea and Devansh 

Year 3— Frankie and Kenzie 

Year 4— Rosie and Nikodem 

Year 5— Maisie and Brooke 

Year 6— Milan and Henry 
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Attendance 

Congratulations to Year 3 who have won our Attendance trophy this week.  

Please see below for a breakdown of attendance across the school.  

Reception—98.50% 

Year 1— 99.26 

Year 2– 90.00 

Year 3— 99.60 

Year 4— 98.57 

Year 5—98.80 

Year 6—97.83 

Please note that registration closes at 8:55am. Children arriving after this time will be 
marked as late and will miss out on key learning.  

Harvest 

Yesterday, we celebrated Harvest Festival at St. George’s Church in 
town. We sang our new harvest songs with gusto as well as our old       
favourites. Reception class eagerly joined in singing their favourite song 
Big Red Combine Harvester to the rest of school. Key stage One sang 
Five a day and Mr Scarecrow with fantastic actions whilst year five and 
six read their own poems about harvest time. We explored how Harvest 
is the time when all foods that grow are ready and are collected or    

harvested by the farmers. We learnt about how the wheat seed becomes the bread on our 
table and thanked God for our food at this special time of the year. Years Three and Four 
shared their prayers and Reverend Taylor pretended to be a farmer 
and explained the conditions needed for seeds to grow and how your 
faith can grow and flourish too. We gave thanks for the harvest and 
returned happily to school. 
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